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At our March 15, 2022 meeting there was a discussion concerning the future of Zoom as an alternative/addition to in-person attendance of regular monthly meetings.
I presented the IAFF Emergency Resolution that has allowed local and state affiliates to use Zoom as a way to conduct constitutionally required meetings during the COVID-19 Pandemic.
The authority granted by the IAFF to conduct regular union meetings through Zoom will expire on July 31, 2022.
Also during the March 15th meeting, we discussed implementing several basic Zoom security measures. 
Beginning at our next scheduled meeting on April 11, 2022, all members participating on Zoom must:
· Display their first and last names
· Sign-in
· Profile
· Edit
· Display Name

· There are many examples available on the Internet and the Zoom website on how to display your first and last name, here’s one:
· How to change your name on Zoom before or during a meeting:
· https://www.businessinsider.com/how-to-change-name-on-zoom

· Only participants whose first and last names are displayed will be allowed to join the Zoom meeting.

Fraternally,

Danny R. Yates
President
Nashville Fire Fighters IAFF Local 140



